
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Office of the Borough Clerk 
  
 

MEMORANDUM 
 
TO: Brent Johnson, Assembly President  
 Kenai Peninsula Borough Assembly Members 
 
FROM: Johni Blankenship, Borough Clerk  
 
DATE: Tuesday, April 5, 2022 
 
RE: Alaska Jane– Standard Marijuana Cultivation Facility - Renewal 

License 11617 
 

Kenai Peninsula Borough Code 7.30.010 provides that the Assembly shall review and 
make recommendations to the state on applications for the renewal of licenses 
located within the Borough. Accordingly, the attached application filed by Alaska Jane 
is being submitted to you for review and recommendation.   

The Borough Finance Department reviewed the application and has found it be 
delinquent as follows: 

Sales Tax 203575 (Missing 09/21 & 12/21 QTR STX returns) $125.00 

The Planning Department reviewed the application and has no objection to the 
renewal of the license based on the standards set forth in KPB 7.30. 
_____________________________________________________________________________ 

RECOMMENDATION:  That the Assembly protest the renewal of the above 
listed marijuana cultivation license due to unpaid 
taxes.  


